
 
CITY OF COSTA MESA 

OFFICIAL PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council will NOT be holding a public 
hearing, as previously published on February 20, 2016 for the City Council Meeting 
of March 1, 2016, on the following item: 
 
CIVIC OPENNESS IN NEGOTIATIONS (COIN) ORDINANCE FIRST PUBLIC 
HEARING OF THE ADOPTION OF THE 2014-2016 MEMORANDUM OF 
UNDERSTANDING (MOU) BETWEEN THE CITY OF COSTA MESA AND THE 
COSTA MESA POLICE ASSOCIATION (CMPA) 
 
The item will be re-noticed for a future meeting date. 
 
Brenda Green, City Clerk, City of Costa Mesa 
Published on: February 26, 2016 
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